
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting April 3, 2019 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
 
Richard Hillyer, President, called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.   
 
Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that 67 members have paid their dues for 2019 and the 
Treasury Balance is $4,739.22. 
 
General Business:  The Picnic will be held on Saturday April 6, 2019, 12 – 2:00 PM, at the 
Horseshoe Pit.   Mr. Ed Blecher and Mr. Bob Goldberg are Co-Chairmen of the Picnic Committee 
and volunteered to cook hamburgers and hot dogs. 
Mr. Richard Wiczalkowski, Vice President, stated that volunteers are needed for the various 
disaster team support groups. 
 Mr. Rick Sochon N1OV also spoke about disaster team support and left forms on the table for 
people to look over and sign up.  Ms. Robin Watts of the SCC Rescue Squad will lead the SCC 
Disaster Council. 
Program Director, Mr. Joe Mustion reminded everyone that the committee meets the 1st 
Friday of the month at 2:30 PM in the club radio room. 
Mr. Bill Barron, W1WAB, has been actively updating programs at KE4ZIP. 
Mr. Dennis Esterow , KM4WMC, has a 20 meter net on 14.282 MHz on Thursday from 9:00 – 
9:45 AM.  Mr. Dan Ehrenfeld, KB3OYC, also has a 20 meter net on 14.282 MHz on Wednesday 
from 9:15 – 9:45 AM. 
 
Program:  Mr. Joel Bahl, KQ0J, gave a very interesting power point presentation on Increasing 
Your Fun and Range on 2 meters.  Joe also displayed a few home brew antennas. 
 
Thank you to the 31 members and guest Mr. Steve Park W4OEP for attending this month’s 
meeting. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:30 PM 
 


